From: steven Atmann-icher ||

Sent: 11 February 2016 13:12
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to planning Application No. 2015/4993/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

T am writing as the leaseholder and a resident of Flat B, 12 Iverson Road, London, NW6
2HE.

1 strongly object to the revised plans that have been submitted to Camden for the above works
to the Brondes Age Pub, 328 Kilburn High Road, particularly the installation of a rooftop
terrace.

Having read through the noise impact assessment which has been carried out, I do not feel it
takes into account the full impact of the noise increase which would occur in reality. At
present, the properties on Iverson Road are somewhat protected from the noise of Kilburn
High Road by the properties on that road. The rooftop terrace would result in an unacceptable
increase in noise levels which would cause disturbance in the evenings when trying to sleep
and also devalue my property.

Even now, on days where the bars and pubs on Kilburn High Road are busy, noise is at a high
level. An open rooftop terrace would make noise levels intolerable.

Please consider this my objection to the revised planning application.
Kind regards,

Steven Altmann-Richer

Mr. Steven Altmann-Richer

Flat B, 12 Iverson Road, London, NW6 2HE




